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VNIGINIA POWEli
May 3, 1993 i

.

Chief, Rules Review and Directives Branch Serial No. 93-242
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission NL&P/RBP
Washington, D. C. 20555

Gentlemen: :

<

VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY
COMMENTS ON PROPOSED GENERIC LETTER .
MODIFICATION- OF THE TECHNICAL SPECIFICATION ADMINISTRATIVE
CONTROL REQUIREMENTS FOR EMERGENCY AND SECURITY PLANS

1

Virginia Power has reviewed the Nuclear Regulatory Commission's (NRC's) Federal ,

Register notice dated April 1,1993 which proposed to issue a generic letter. This draft
generic letter provides guidance to nuclear power plant licensees on the removal of -i
administrative control requirements for emergency and security plan audits from
technical specifications that are adequately addressed by other existing regulation.

We endorse the proposed generic letter and commend the NRC for their activity in
proposing line-item technical specification improvements, including this elimination of 3

duplicative requirements.

Very truly yours,
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W. L Stewart .
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